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 Samir Mahdi OBJ2016/6916/P 09/01/2017  17:15:00 As the owner of the restaurant Souk Medina, I would like to object strongly to the proposal. The main 

entrance to the Souk Medina restaurant is onto Shorts Gardens, via the purple covered walkway and 

frontage. As the existing and proposed drawings show, the proposal would result in the removal of this 

entrance. This would dramatically negatively affect my business identity, making it appear that the 

restaurant is no longer there and open for business. This would result in a loss of footfall which could 

render my business unsustainable. I must therefore object to the proposed development.
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